From: Mollie Rose Barron <

Sent: Tuesday, May 27, 2025 9:13 PM

To:

Subject: Request for Resignation

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. DO NOT click links, open attachments or reply to this message unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe:

Good Evening Commissioners,

I am sorry to say that I am requesting to resign from the Planning Commission. My family and work life have grown more demanding, and I do not feel that I am able to dedicate enough time as I would like to.

During my time on the Commission, I was impressed by each of you. I want to thank you for giving me the experience and opportunity, and I wish you all the best.

Sincerely,
Mollie Mackinnon